
 

 

 

 
 

Lion, Witch and the Wardrobe performance 
Trinity School 

Wednesday 4th December 
 
Tuesday 26th November 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are very pleased to announce that Year 4 have been invited to a free showing of the Lion, 
Witch and the Wardrobe, performed by Trinity students at Trinity School on Wednesday 4th 
December. As we are a Trinity Partnership School, we have not only been offered this 
fantastic opportunity, but Trinity school will be providing their own mini buses free of charge to 
transport Year 4 to and from the school. 
 
The children will leave at approximately 13:00 and we expect them to be back at Elmwood 
Juniors at around 16:30. Should we be delayed or early; we will inform you by text. 
 
This is a particularly poignant trip as the children have been reading this famous book, written 
by C.S Lewis, in class for the past several weeks as part of their English lessons. 
 
Please sign into your ParentPay account and give consent by Monday 2nd December.  
 
Parent pay link: https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login 
 
Thank you as always for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Year 4 Team 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

 


